										         


                                                                                       
Dear Parents,

As some of you may know, my husband and I are expecting our second child on or around April 22nd of this year.  We are very excited about this truly wonderful addition to our family!  This letter is to inform you that my last day of school is expected to be March 31st, 2017, at which point I will beginning my maternity leave.   

School Psychologist, Ms. Adina Block will be my maternity leave replacement.  I am confident that Ms. Block will provide outstanding services in the interim.  

I take great pride in my position as the district’s School Psychologist and I look forward to returning to Long Hill Public Schools soon!



Sincerely,

Jocelyn Merritt	
School Psychologist/Case Manager


